123 MyAddress
MyCity, KS 66XXX
March 7, 2002

Director of Personnel

Compaq Computer Corporation

305 S. Rockrimmon Blvd.

Colorado Springs, CO 80919-2304

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing in response to the posting found on the Compaq corporate web site job listing on February 14. The job number is 02-000158 and I would appreciate if you would consider me for this Enterprise Storage Consultant position. I feel that my recent work experience, educational training, and certifications qualify me for this position.

Much of my work experience over the past eight years has included enterprise systems architecture and services. While at DataWise, Inc. for the last five years, I have been highly involved as their primary technical resource for the Compaq (and originally Digital) line of products. As a Sales Support Engineer, I teamed with Account Managers to place Compaq products at customer sites by assessing the client’s current and future storage needs, recommending appropriate SAN and NAS products to meet those needs, and designing the final implementation including hardware, interconnectivity, backup and management software, and both Compaq and DataWise services. Once that design was accepted, I then acted as a Customer Service Engineer to install and configure all products, as well as provide ongoing monitoring, maintenance, and planning advice to the customer.

During this time, I have also studied part-time to complete my undergraduate degree in Computer Science at the University of Missouri in Kansas City. Understanding that the industry of computer storage has integrated many of the technologies of networking, I plan to use my elective credits to study more advanced networking concepts.

In addition, the certifications from Microsoft and Compaq that I have acquired have allowed me to work confidently in many different enterprise environments. My experience as a certified trainer has given me the opportunity to hone my communications skills with customers of many different knowledge levels. Also, my prior holding of a military security clearance has allowed me to work in and present to government customers in secure environments.

I have enclosed a resume for a more complete overview of my experience and education, as well as a separate technology summary and list of professional references, and look forward to discussing my qualifications with you further. You can contact me at the above address or at (913) 555-XXXX.

Sincerely,

Thomas Heffron

Enclosures (3)

